
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Dear Friends and Families,  

Welcome back everyone! I hope you all had a wonderful break, 

enjoying time with your families. It's hard to believe that we 

are now into the Summer term: maybe we'll start to see some 

more sunshine.  

It has been wonderful seeing all the children and families back 

at school this week. There has been a fantastic atmosphere 

around school, with smiley faces, engaged learners and more 

memorable experiences created for our Arley children.  

There was a great ending to the Key Stage 1 theme of 'Flight' 

this week. The Year 1 and 2 children went to The Midland Air 

Museum; looking at the photographs, I can see what an amazing 

time they had. I know the class teachers were proud of each 

and every child and how they represented Arley Primary 

Academy. We hope you enjoy looking at the photographs on 

class dojo.  

Our Early Years children also had an extremely memorable day 

on Thursday, learning all about the Hindu festival of Holi. As 

you can see, there were smiles and colours all around!  

What a week! We've certainly hit the ground running and we all 

can't wait to encounter more experiences and events 

throughout the Summer term.  

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend.  

Mrs K Parkes 

Headteacher 
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Summer Term 

Attendance week ending 12th April 2024 

 
 

Nursery = 82% 
Reception =75% 

Year 1 = 70% 
Year 2 = 66% 
Year 3 =83% 
Year 4 =96% 
Year 5 =90% 
Year 6 =88% 

   

 

 

The total attendance for 

the school this week is 82% 

which is 13% off the school 

target of 96%. 

We do have a large 

number of cases of 

chickenpox in school 

please be vigilant for 

symptoms on your child. 

 

 

 
                                     
 

 

 

 

 

Arley Fest 
 

Tickets will be on sale 

from Monday 15th April 

from the school office 

Stars of the week 
 

Rec- Finlay 
Yr 1 = Evie 

Yr 2 = Elloura 
Yr 3 = Oliver 

Yr 4 = Eli 
Yr 5 = Ritchie 
Yr 6 = Rayhan 

 

 

 



 
 

Dates for the Diary 2024 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Summer Term 

Wednesday 17th April Year 5 Assembly to parents  

Thursday 23rd May  Dunfield House residential trip meeting for 
parents – more information to follow 

Friday 14th June Fathers’ Day Event – families invited  

Monday 17th June – Thursday 20th June Year 5 and 6 children residential trip to 
Dunfield Hose 

Friday 21st June Non Uniform Day – bring a bottle  

Saturday 29th June  Arley Fest 

Tuesday 16th July Year 6 Leavers’ Performance to parents  

Wednesday 17th July Year 6 Prom  

Thursday 18th July End of Year Awards Assembly  

Friday 19th July Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly – families invited 


